
 

 

Please call or text Cindy at 336.816.1509 
or send an email to cblegolas@yahoo.com 

 M I N I S T E R   C L A U D E  P H A R R  

  

Office 336.751.2866 • Home 336.768.3172 • Cell 336.413.4892 

SERVICE JANUARY 8 JANUARY 15 
Song Leader Jimmy Snow Eddie Nuckols 

Announcements Matt Maurer Rick Brown 

Opening Prayer Tom Davenport Ortie Boyd 

Scripture Reading Edgar Markman Matthew Forrest 

Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer Jerry Stanley Mark Koontz 

Opening Prayer Wesley Frick Jered Markman 

Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer Edgar Markman Matthew Forrest 

Lord’s Table Jimmy Snow Eddie Nuckols 

Wed Song Leader Gary Dull Eddie Nuckols 

E L D E R S  

Matt Maurer    336.655.4899 Claude Pharr  336.768.3172  
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 Phil Forrest      336.751.0764  
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    MEN WHO SERVE 

Center Jered Markman  

Servers  Matthew Brown  

 Oscar Koontz  

 Scott Tesh  

 Russ LaChapelle  

Prepare/Cleanup The Pharrs  

Bread Jo Pharr  

    LORD’S SUPPER 

D E A C O N S  

        Rick Brown      Worship Coordinator   336.399.2201 
        Tom Davenport      Fellowship  336.918.6448 

        Jered Markman      Teaching Program  336.469.0976 

   CHURCH LEADERS 

BULLETIN  UPDATES 

NORTH MAIN STREET 
CHURCH OF CHRIST  

 

605 North Main Street Mocksville, NC 27028   
336.751.2866   www.nmcofc.org 

nmcofc@yadtel.net              January 8, 2017 

Worthy of Honor 

 

These snowflakes are microscopic 
images of real snowflakes. They are 

just one example of our Creator 
God’s exquisite, intricate, and 

beautiful handiwork. 
 

You are worthy, our Lord and 
God, to receive glory and honor 
and power, for You created all 
things, and by Your will they 

were created and have their being. 
Revelation 4:11 



PANTRY ITEMS NEEDED 
The pantry is in need of the following “unexpired” items. 

  HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
  Edgar Markman 

Yvonne Stroud 
Lauren Tesh 

Glenda Barber 

Sunday January 8 
Tuesday January 10 
Thursday January 12 
Friday January 13 

WELCOME VISITORS 
Visitors, you are our honored guests!  Please fill out a visitor  card 
and put in collection plate.  If you are looking for a church home, 
we would love to have you as a part of our family. If you would 
like an in-home Bible study, would like for someone to visit 
you, or are in some other need, let us know. We will do our 
best to help. Please come again! 

UPCOMING AREA EVENTS 
 

February 25, 2017 Saturday Ladies Day 8am-1:00pm at the 
Cary church of Christ (see flyer on board to register) 

    UPCOMING EVENT S 
 

January 10 Tuesday JCM Bible Study at 7pm 
January 12 Thursday Mommy & Me Devo at 10:30am  
January 22 Sunday Fellowship Meal after worship service 

Canned chicken 
Canned tuna 

Spaghetti sauce 
Jelly 

Green beans  
      (regular cut) 

 PRAYER LIST  
 

Larry Warner has lost weight, had an incident that sent him to 
the ER and caregivers have called in hospice care.  

Sylvia White, Glenda Barber’s sister, has colon cancer. She is 
currently undergoing chemotherapy treatments. 

Penny Austin 

Robert Cole  

Logan Condra  

Estelle Kluttz 

Joe Koontz 

 

 SHUT- INS 
Vergie Farmer 
Sadie Rice 

Wanda Scott 
Dorothy Smith 

Larry Warner 
 

NEWS 

 
 

 
 
 

Improved and expanded wi-fi has been installed throughout 
the church building. To access the wireless network, log onto 
"NORTHMAIN" using the password "wireless" (all lowercase). 
Thank you to Matthew Brown and Matthew Forrest for this 
update. If you have any questions, see Matthew Brown. 

A teacher is needed for the ages of 2-5 on Wednesday night. 
If anyone is willing to volunteer, see Jered. 

Any members that are not receiving the Gospel Minutes and 
would like to, please see Tom Davenport.  Also, let Tom know 
of any changes of address. 

A WFU ACC Basketball Home Game group outing is being 
planned for late January or February. Please let Tom know if 
you or your family is interested in participating.  A printed 
game schedule is available, see Tom.  

Carolina Winter Bible Camp Registration is                         
open. Camp runs January 13th - 16th. 


